
12 Year 5 children had been selected to participate in the Debate 
Championships of South Hampstead High School and delivered 

fantastic performances! 
They were split into four groups of three and competed in four 
debates, winning most of them, against groups from a range of 

local schools. The students presented their ideas eloquently and 
reacted quickly to all three motions, which were only given out 

10 minutes before each debate began! Year 5 applied their 
expertise from the Christ Church Debating Week and completed 

the Debate Championship with such professionalism and 
brilliance! 
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